
 

 

 

 

la marzocco USA technical bulletin 189 
straight-in system improvement 
March 19, 2024 

• la marzocco 
handmade in florence 

We would like to inform you about a recent improvement introduced in the straight-in system. New seals have 
been developed to reduce the effort required to lock the portafilter and increase the reliability of the system. 

New piston seals: 
The four main seals of the piston (two internal and two external) have changed material from a 
bronze PTFE compound (brown color) to pure PTFE (white color). The new material dramatically 
reduces friction, while the lifespan hasn't changed. 
Note: the silicone 0-ring placed under each seal hasn't changed. 

NEW SEALS 

The new seals are available in the piston rebuild kit, code 1205, and in the piston assembly, which changes 
its part code from SA292 to SA292.0l. 

Machines from serial number KB004680 have improved piston seals. 

Do not hesitate to contact our solutions team with any questions you may have about this technical bullet in. 
solutions.usa@lamarzocco.com 
206.706.9104 X 101 
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